
  

  
Office of the City Treasurer  

  

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS  

   

Starting on September 3rd, a 2.99% service fee will be applied to all in-person 
debit and credit card payments accepted in the Office of the City Treasurer 
lobby. In addition, to debit and credit cards, both cash and checks are accepted. 
 

• The 2.99% Fiserv service fee will be assessed on the transaction 
(principal) amount for all in-person debit and credit card transactions. 
 

• Service fees are not applicable to cash or check payments. 
 

• The Fiserv service fee will appear as a separate line item on the 
customer’s receipt and debit or card statement.  

 
 
 


